
 

Gaddesden Row’s Annual Pumpkin Carving 
Competition! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children need to carve their pumpkins 
at home and bring into school on the 
morning of Tuesday 31st of October. 

 

We will show all pumpkins during a whole-
school assembly.  

 

There will prizes for the best carvings.  

 

Good luck! 
 


